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Treasure Comments

From: Dustin Brown <dustk.brown@gmail.com>
Sent: Wednesday, January 25, 2017 1:05 PM
To: Treasure Comments
Subject: Treasure Hill Development

Hello, 
 
My name is Dustin Brown and I'm strongly against the Treasure Hill development.  
 
I believe this effort is an affront to the character and scenery of Old Town/Park City and I am concerned about 
the negative impacts to the environment and quality of life in the area.  
 
I hope you'll take to heart the responsibility of stewardship and make a decision that will preserve this unique 
town (before people start saying #parkcitywas).  
 
 
Thanks, 
Dustin Brown 
 
801.349.9138 


